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Week 5: We Love Bible Stories!

This year, we are so excited to have our 8th-10th graders interviewing and gathering information for our
newsletter! Here’s what they found:

Highlights fromWeek 5…

What’s your favorite Bible story?

Jesus’ Life on Earth Daniel TheWidow’s Son (2 People)

The Death of Ahab Saul & David The Lady & the Olive Oil

Esther (5 People) Jonah (3 People) Elijah & the Prophets of Baal

Samson (4 People) David & Goliath Elijah

Noah & the Ark (7 People) Daniel & the Lion’s Den Baalam&His Donkey

Jesus’ Birth (3 People) The Lord’s Prayer All of Them!
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This week, our incredible Kindergarten students learned how to count to 8. They also learned about
the 5 different oceans and the 7 different continents in geography class!

Our amazing 2nd-4th graders loved adding big numbers and learning about mushrooms.

Our fantastic 5th-8th graders loved learning about algebraic concepts and dividing fractions. They
liked learning new songs on the bells in music class. They are selling beads to pay for new computers
for 5th-10th grade. They also learned Roman numerals. They enjoyed drawing. They played soccer,
badminton, and overall enjoyed PE. They enjoyed reading and spending time with their friends.

Our epic 9th-10th graders enjoyed learning about self-concept in Language Arts and writing papers.
They also liked studying Jonah and the Whale, looking at the story from the perspective of Jonah, the
whale, the plant, and the king. They have been presenting and teaching what they learned about the
American Revolution to the 5th-8th grade class.

A Special Look at the Kindergarten Class

Upcoming Events:
September 17-20 – Outdoor School Grades 5-8
September 18 – Talbott Farm Field-Trip
September 20 – Dinosaur Hill Field-Trip
September 22 – Picture Day!
September 24 – Pancake Breakfast at 8:00am
September 25-October 6 – MAP Testing
October 18 – End of 1st Quarter

2


